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Carrington Meetings 

 

On Saturday, December 14, the North Dakota Grand York Rite dais 

officers met in Carrington to discuss the upcoming Grand Sessions 

as well as committee appointments and miscellaneous business. 

 

 
 

Pictured above are members of Spirit of the Lord Tabernacle No. 

LXIV, Holy Royal Arch Knight Templar Priests (HRAKTP) who 

also conducted a business meeting. 

 

Wild Prairie Rose York Rite College No. 56 also conducted a 

business meeting and received two completed invitation acceptance 

forms from Companions Leo Rognlin and Jesse Stephan. They will 

be initiated at our next meeting in March. 

 

Christmas Observances 

 

On Tuesday, December 3, Auvergne Commandery in Fargo held 

our annual Knights Templar Christmas Observance. 

 

On Thursday, December 17, the Grand Forks York and Scottish 

Rites held their Christmas event. M.W. Bro. Lowell Domier, Grand 

Master of ND Masons, SK George Vettel, Grand Commander of 

ND Knights Templar and Bro. Charles Ottem, 33°, SGIG for ND 

Scottish Rite were in attendance (picture below). 

 

 
 

Upcoming York Rite Dates 

 

ND York Rite Grand Sessions (Fargo) – March 27-28, 2020 

North Central Department Conference (Sioux Falls) – October 2020 
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